OFFICE OF THE INSPECTOR GENERAL OF THE INTELLIGENCE COMMUNITY
RESTON 3
WASHINGTON, DC 20511

7 March 2019

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Dear

The Office of the Intelligence Community Inspector General Hotline (ICIG
Hotline) Program received your complaint (5 February 2019). In order for the ICIG
Hotline to initiate an inquiry, the complaint must meet the below criteria:

e the complaint contains sufficient facts concerning an alleged violation
of federal law or regulation within the ICIG’s investigative purview to
warrant initiation of an inquiry; and

o the ICIG is the most appropriate agency to take action on the
complaint

Based on a thorough review of the information provided, there does not
appear to be sufficient basis for the ICIG Hotline to initiate an inquiry into your
complaints.

At this time, no action will be taken by the ICIG. We appreciate you bringing
this matter to our attention. Of course, the ICIG Hotline remains available to you as
a confidential avenue to report credible allegations of wrongdoing pertaining to
programs, personnel, and operations that fall under the purview of the ICIG.

In the event you have additional information on this particular topic or
choose to file another complaint within our purview, please complete the on-line
complaint form located on the ICIG website at www.dni.gov/index.php/contac-the-

icig.

Sincerely,
ICIG Hotline Program



